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We are opposed to HB3489. 

 

Oregon Forest Resources Institute is a valuable resource that helps meet the 

objectives of equipping people in all walks of life with information on how to efficiently 

and effectively care for our Oregon forests. Eliminating it is a large step backward in 

achieving healthy Oregon forests. 

 

Additionally,  all Oregon tree certification programs should get equal tax breaks. All 

should be treated fairly across the board. 

 

We urge you to kill this bill. We all want healthy and productive forests in Oregon. 

Let's rethink this and come up with better ways to achieve those goals.  

 

Thank you for your time! 


